

Dear Mom and Dad,

My class read and enjoyed the book, <u>Flat Stanley</u>, by Jeff Brown. Stanley Lambchop was a typical boy, who had a large bulletin board mounted on the wall over his bed. One night, while he was sleeping, the bulletin board fell on him and flattened him to a one inch thickness! He was shocked when he woke up and slightly dismayed. However, Stanley soon discovered that there were many advantages to being so thin...one of which that he could be folded up and mailed anywhere. He could visit different places and have wonderful adventures. This brings me to the reason of this letter.

To enhance our Career theme that we will be discussing in my class, my classmates and I are asking our parents to take Stanley to work with them. Flat Stanley is enclosed with this letter. Please dress him appropriately for your place of business. After you have spent the day together, please complete the attached form and return both the form and Stanley back to our classroom.

I need to bring Stanley back to school between January 15-26th. My teacher will be creating a special bulletin board to display all the types of businesses Stanley visited.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
The Junior Teachers